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Administration  
      

  

RE:        UPDATE ON THE ASPIRANT PROSECUTOR PROGRAMME: ISSUE 11 

DATE:         01 JULY 2020 

 

Please note that most of the follow-up enquiries from applicants who had not received 

emails about the status of their applications and other related enquiries have been 

addressed. The process will continue until all the enquiries have been addressed. 
 

The process of procuring a service provider to administer the online entry exam are 
underway, albeit delayed, due to challenges brought about by the Covid-19 pandemic.  

It is therefore clear that the new intake will not start on 1 August as previously 
scheduled.  

 

The dates for registration and for the online exam will be communicated here as soon as 
it is confirmed. 

 

Issued by: 

Bulelwa Makeke 

Head of Communications 

National Prosecuting Authority 
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